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Everyone in our community will notice that the clock 

tower project has been completed except for the        

electrical  power. 

  

Because of delays in the delivery of the clock, the work 

order for the electrical power issued by the City expired, 

and a new work order had to be processed.  Electrical 

power will be supplied from a curb connection rather 

than the median as was originally planned. 

  

There are some additional names to be placed on the 

blank bricks.  That is in process now. 

  

We are pleased to get this project done and it does look 

great. 

  

Kenmore Place, the new housing complex next to        

the Community Center is completed and ready for        

occupancy.  This is a great addition to our community. 

  

There are great opportunities in our community,           

especially on the Boulevard.  We just need someone 

with vision, like Dennis Thompson had, to pursue them. 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  

K BOT M E M B E R :  

 

Barberton Public Library 

Julianne Bede 

602 West Park Avenue 

Barberton, Ohio  44203 

330-745-1194 

330-745-1194 

www.barbertonlibrary.org 



November  2015  Kenmore Board  Of  Trade  Newsle t ter  

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon for 

November 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday November 19th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop 

Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

Kenmore 

Holiday Celebration 

Saturday December 5th 

Details in our Next Newsletter 

 

KBOT “Meet & Greet” 

December Evening 

Networking Event 

Thursday December 17th 

Old 97 Cafe 

1503 Kenmore Boulevard 

Details in our Next Newsletter 

Kenmore Clock Tower Dedication 

Thursday October 29th 

There will be no regular KBOT General Lunch Meeting this month.   

Bricks still available to purchase. 

Call 330-745-5530 (afternoons) 

for details 

(right to left) 

KBOT President Dave Culbertson, 

Akron Mayor Jeff Fusco, Ward 9 

Councilman Mike Freeman, and 

KBOT Treasurer John Buntin Jr 

Pierre J. Sahlani (left), owner of 

Pierre’s Brooklyn Pizza & Deli, 

with Richard Jolly, President of 

the Kenmore Historical Society. 

Pierre donated food for the event. 

Waiting for the Dedication at Kenmore Boulevard & 14th Street 


